
Tynewater Primary School  

a thinking-caring learning community 

Information for Parents of  
P1 (Aug 2019) 

email / copy per family via oldest child 

Wednesday 18 September 2019  
 

Primary 1 August 2019 – Phonics Workshop Invitation   
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to participate in a phonics workshop on Thursday 26 
September from 9.00am to 9.30am and repeated during the same afternoon from 
2.45pm to 3.15pm. The workshop will last approximately 30 minutes and will aim to 
outline how we are teaching literacy in both Primary One classes.  
 
The workshop will be led by Mrs McCabe and joined by Miss Rae and Miss Thorburn 
where we will share ideas of how you can help support you child with their learning. There 
will be an opportunity to ask any questions regarding the teaching of phonics and a chance 
to see some of the resources and activities the pupils will be using.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you as we continue to work in partnership to strive for the 
very best for all our pupils.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Tracey McCabe    Douglas Lawson        
 

Principal Teacher     Head Teacher 
 
 
 


